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October 9, 2020
Mayor Penny Lucas
Township of Ighace
34 Highway 17 West
PO Box 248
lgnace ON POT 1TO

Subject: Hydro One Waasigan Transmission Line — Notice of Submission of Terms of Reference

Dear Mayor Lucas:

Hydro One is pleased to be providing the Terms of Reference for the Waasigan Transmission Line Environmental
Assessment (hard copy and USB flash drive) for your review and comment. This proposed new transmission line
between Thunder Bay, Atikokan and Dryden will increase the amount of electricity that can flow through the system and
provide the region with the electricity needed to grow. The Terms of Reference has been submitted to the Ministry of
the Envircnment, Conservation and Parks for review, as required under Ontario’s Environmental Assessment Act.
Additional information is provided on the enclosed Notice.

Starting on October 16, the Terms of Reference document will be accessible via the Hydro One Project website,
www.HydroOne.com/Waasigan for a 30-day public review period. We ask that comments on the Terms of Reference be
submitted by 5:00 p.m. EST on Monday, November 16, 2020 and sent to:

Carolyn Lee, Special Project Officer
Ministry of the Environment Conservation and Parks — Environmental Assessment Branch
135 St. Clair Avenue West, 1st Floor, Toronto, ON M4V 1P5
Tel: 416-276-0360

Fax: 416-314-8452

E-mail: Carolyn.Lee@Ontario.ca

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions.

Kind Regards,

Hydro One Community Relations
1-877-345-6799
Community.Relations@HydroOne.com

www.HydroOne.com/Waasigan




